
  

                       

                                    

The Pupil Premium Grant is government funding given to schools to support children 

in their learning. 

The amount of funding we receive through the Pupil Premium Grant (PPG) is 

calculated on the number of children registered for Pupil Premium within the 

school. 

Schools will only receive the PPG funding if families sign up for this entitlement. 

Our school will receive £1320 a year per child, if you are eligible. 

  

You can apply on-line by clicking; 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/southampton 

For more information please contact Mrs Conway or visit the school 

office. 

 

The funding will be used for: 

 Extra support and 1:1 tuition 

 Challenge and support 

interventions 

 Reduced rates for music 

  lessons, clubs and  visits 

 Financial support with uniform 

costs 

You qualify for PPG if you are in receipt of one 

of the following: 

 Income Support 

 Income-based Jobseekers Allowance 

 Income-related Employment and Support 

Allowance 

 Support under Part VI of the Immigration and 

Asylum Act 1999 

 the guaranteed element of State Pension Credit 

 Child tax credit with an annual gross income into 

the household that is no more than £16,190, 

provided you are not entitled to working tax 

credit. If you are entitled to any part of working 

tax credit there is no eligibility with the 

exception of working tax run-on as shown below 

 Working Tax Credit run-on - paid for 4 weeks 

after you stop qualifying for Working Tax Credit 

 Universal Credit 
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